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Jessica Downing, representing the PROST advisory board, will be presenting the recent 

applicants to the PROST advisory board. On 9/27/22, the PROST board met and reviewed 

the 10 applicants during their 1.5 hour meeting. The board's minutes are available but have 

not been formally approved. The meeting was also recorded. The applicants, whose 

applications and resumes are attached, are: 

• Jason Anderson

• Jamie Goddrich

• Dan Siglin

• Elissa Reagan

•Jess Smith

• Christopher Kolomitz

• Stacey Falk

• Rob Simpson

• Kathleen Olson

• Jon Terbush

After their thorough review, the board made the following motion: 

"to recommend a tiered evaluation of the applicants with 

• Tier 1 applicants being: Rob, Jon, Stacy, Jess;
• Tier 2: Jason, Chris;

• Tier 3: Dan, Alissa, Jamie, Kate;

• with the recommendation for council to interview Tier 1

Jess 2nd, all approved, motion passes." 

Rob Simpson, Jon Terbush, Stacey Falk, and Jess Smith are present today and 
prepared to interview with the Council. If Council believes that they can select 3 candidates 
this evening, they can appoint them in the Regular Meeting through Resolution 47. If Council 
would like to interview all of the candidates, they can do so at the next Work Session. 

Recommended interview questions: 
1. Tell us about yourself and your desire to be on the PROST board.
2. What aspects of our Parks and Recreation system do you currently enjoy using?
3. What do you see as the most pressing need within the Parks and Recreation system?
4. What would be your strategy for gathering the opinions, interests, and priorities of the

Salida community in order to represent them to the advisory board?


















































